
Archbishop Hutton’s
Primary School

January
Monday 6: Back to school
Tuesday 7: Year 3,4,5 Netball lessons (until Easter)
Tuesday 14: Parent’s Evening - book online
Tuesday 28: Class 4 Cyber STEM morning

Senset : 707
Hutton : 735
Washington :775
Crag: 647

NEWS
Archbishop Hutton's 
Primary School 

  

a tree is known by its fruit

Team Points this Week

Friday 20 December 2024

Important Dates
Senset : 13,478
Hutton : 14,378
Washington : 13,357
Crag: 14,181

Team Points this term

Writing
Class 1: Jaxon Bainbridge McGrotty 

Class 2: Rowan Taylor
Class 3: Dylan Parker Vickers 
Class 4: Leon Hughes

Curriculum
Class 1: Nancy Bolton
Class 2: James Kirkham
Class 3: Amelie Taylor
Class 4: Cameron Slaughter

Maths 
Class 1: Leo Carling
Class 2: Rudy Khazai
Class 3: Isla Grimshaw
Class 4: Liv Andrew

Reading
Class 1: Oscar Yearron
Class 2: Isla Short
Class 3: Bobby Bolton
Class 4: Isla Bellinger Smith

Home Learning
Class 2: Abigail Smith
Class 3: Rupert Vereker
Class 4: Amelie Fairclough

Class Four have been working very hard all term,
learning to play the cornet. Each week they have had
an hour’s lesson and (most of them) have been
practicing at home too. On Tuesday, they played for
the school in the hall. They were confident and
showed all they had learnt. Well done Class Four. 

Nativity Performance

What a show we had on Tuesday afternoon and
evening. Class One and Two put on their usual
amazing Nativity performance. As always it has been a
busy time. There were a lot of lines to learn and lots
of songs to sing. Helped by Class Three and Four,
acting as a choir, the show was great as usual. Big
thanks go to Miss Hughes for the drama, Mrs Burns
for the costumes and Mrs Barclay for the music. 

Cornet Performance



A Cracking Christmas Dinner 

AUTUMN Term’s Most Improved Learners 

Well done to all of our Most Improved Learners this week. They recieved
their certificates in our special end of term assembly on Friday.

Mathematicians

We had an enjoyable afternoon at the
Dukes theatre on Wednesday, when we
went to see this year’s Christmas play.
The Borrowers was great fun and a
good time was enjoyed by everyone. 

Theatre Visit

Carols at Church
Thanks to Olwyn for such a
great Christmas dinner on
Thursday. The children and
staff enjoyed themselves
and were very full as a
result. 

We welcomed parents to St Oswald’s church on
Thursday to join us in some carols and songs from
the Nativity play. We listened to the Christmas story
and girls from Class 3 and 4 read some poetry. This
was a great start to a new tradition at Archbishops. 

Writers Home Learners

Readers 

Topic Learners


